
Northmoor News    
Follow us on Twitter @Northmoor_HT

Tw

Check our website northmoor.theharmonytrust.org/

regularly for school and class updates.  

Mrs. Coleman’s News

Next week we are looking forward to Mr. Huges and Mrs. Hainsworth visiting on 

Thursday to talk to the pupils and staff whilst joining in with some lessons. As part of 

their visit, our first Parent Forum this year will be held online via Microsoft Teams at 

2.00pm. If you would like to be involved, please send your name, your child’s name, your 

child’s academy, and your e-mail address to: info@theharmonytrust.org before the day of the 

meeting. This term, the theme of the Parent Forum is the 'Harnessing Technology Maximising 

Learning' (HTML) strategy and the roll out of the 121 devices scheme and Digital Lift Off 

Days. I look forward to seeing many of you next Thursday.

Our attendance target is 97%

This week our whole school 

attendance total was 95% -

Very Well done!

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE
EVERY DAY COUNTS

Attendance
Our digital stars this week are 

Mariam, Zakariyya and 

Hamida who all created 

amazing Stop Motion 

animations at home. Hamida 

then shared her screen and 

taught Amethyst how to 

create their own.

Digital Stars

Word of the Week

This week we have been discussing the 

word ‘intention’

and what it means. The children have 

been thinking about what they intend 

to achieve and our school aims.

Mr. Dunn Says…

Hello everyone – I hope that you have had a good 

week! I have some excellent news to share with you –

our football team were joint winners at a local 

football competition yesterday! We beat Richmond 3-

0 and then drew with St Hughes. Well done to 

everyone involved! And thank you Mr B for organising 

things!

Have a lovely weekend everyone and I hope to see you 

bright and early on Monday morning.

https://twitter.com/Northmoor_HT
https://www.northmoor.theharmonytrust.org/
mailto:info@theharmonytrust.org


What’s been happening 

this week?    

Nursery Reception

Year 1 Year 2

Year 3 Year 4
In Year 4 this week we have 

been very busy learning about 

the properties of different types 

of triangles and quadrilaterals.  

We have used our iPads to make 

the shapes on an online 

geoboard and we were amazing!

Year 5 Year 6

This week we have 

been reading 'The Tale of 

Peter Rabbit' as a stimulus we 

created Mr McGregor's 

garden and wrote a retell. In 

Maths we have looked at 

length. We have been 

measuring in centimeters and 

using rulers.

This week year five have been 

working together to write 

playscripts to perform. We 

worked together using the 

ipad and sharing our work 

together.

This week in Nursery we have 

been learning all about 

our bodies. We have been 

drawing around our friends 

and naming the parts of the 

body. In Maths we have been 

counting and recognising 

numbers.

This week, Year 6 have began 

writing a short story about a 

scene from 'Dunkirk' about the 

Battle of Dunkirk during World 

War 2. The children will 

complete these next week. In 

maths, we've been revising our 

division skills.

This week we have been 

reading the story ‘Funnybones’. 

We have been labelling the 

parts of the skeleton. In maths

we have been counting objects 

to 20. Don't forget to log on to 

purplemash it would be great 

to see all your home learning.

This week in year 1 we 
have been describing the 

ugly, nasty troll in 'The 
Three Billy Goat Gruff'. In 

Maths we have been 

matching numbers to 
their amounts. In science 

we have been naming 
body parts and looking at 

our senses.

Year 3 had a big surprise 
on Monday when The 

Enormous Crocodile broke 
into our classrooms. We 

have done lots of drama 

creating our own news 
reports to explain what 

happened. What a crafty 
Croc he is!



Stars of the Week

Reception Ruby – Masheait for trying really hard with her counting.

Reception Opal – Irfan for super counting

Year 1 Sapphire – Sarah K for excellent description of the troll.

Year 1 Jade – Jumaymah for always following the rules.

Year 2 Pearl – Angel for her fantastic attitude to learning this week.

Year 2 Topaz – Maida for an excellent start to Year 2

Year 3 Coral – Inayah for always being super helpful!

Year 3/4 Garnet – Diesta for an amazing news report in English

Year 4 Amethyst – David for stunning maths work!

Year 4 Citrine – Nuriyah for her amazing efforts in maths and English

Year 5 Jet – Ayman for super work on AR

Year 5 Zircon – Latifah for fantastic science work all about air resistance.

Year 5/6 Tourmaline – Jaheem for showing resilience in maths.

Year 6 Onyx – Redwan for much-improved writing about the Battle of Dunkirk!

Year 6 Aquamarine – Benjamin for having a brilliant first week back at Northmoor.

Firestone – Lona for her super work in English!


